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March 8, 2019 
 

BY Overnight and E-Mail 
 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary  
Department of Public Utilities  
One South Station, 5th Floor 
Boston, MA  02110 
 
 Re: DPU 19-07, Comments of Fitchburg Gas and Electric Light   
  Company d/b/a Unitil 

 
Dear Secretary Marini: 
 
 In connection with the above-referenced docket I enclose comments of Fitchburg 
Gas and Electric Light Company d/b/a Unitil (“Unitil”) in response to the Notice of 
Investigation issued by the Department on January 18, 2019. Though comments were 
initially due on February 19, 2019, the Department granted an extension to provide 
comments to March 8, 2019 by stamp-granted motion dated February 15, 2019. 
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.   
 
     Sincerely, 
      

                                                         
 
     Patrick H. Taylor 
     Attorney for Unitil 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Service List 
  


